
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 
POLICY SUBCOMMITTEE 

LEBANON MIDDLE SCHOOL LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER 
SPECIAL MEETING 

December 13, 2011 
6:15 PM 

MINUTES 
 
ATTENDANCE 
 
PRESENT:    Melissa Hofmann, Acting Chair   Sandra Tremblay 
  Stephen Nelson    
 
ABSENT: Donna Skaats, Keith Wentworth 
   
ALSO PRESENT:    Superintendent of Schools Janet Tyler; Lyman High School Principal 
Stephen Salisbury  
 
I. Call To Order 
Melissa Hofmann called the meeting to order at 6:20 PM at the Lebanon Middle School Media 
Center at 891 Exeter Road, Lebanon, CT.    
 
II. Review and discuss new and revised policies recommended by Shipman and Goodwin 
The discussion of new and revised policies was tabled.  The subcommittee will schedule a meeting 
in the near future. 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:50 PM 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by, 
Deborah L. Saucier 
Recording Secretary       
 

  
 
 

       


